SARAR LAWRENCE COLLEGE

I hope everyone is enjoying the summer. The Parent and Family schedule for opening/move-in day
(August 26) is now available on the Parents website: https://www.sarahlawrence.edu/parents/new-
students/. Your student will move in during a designated time, which the Office of Residence Life will
share with them on MySLC.

For those of you driving to campus on move-in day we ask that you first come to the Andrews parking
lot, which is located on the corner of Kimball Avenue and Glen Washington. Do not go directly to your
student’s residence hall, as we have a central check-in location for all students the Esther Raushenbush
Library. At check-in, students will get their ID, room key, and other important information. Due to
limited space, families cannot accompany the students into the library, but refreshments, coffee, and
information stations will be available for you nearby. Once checked in, students and families may proceed
with their vehicles to their residence hall to move in. Our student Green Team will be on hand to help you
with all the heavy lifting!

Students and families, who are arriving via taxi or car service, please have the driver drop you off at
the Andrews parking lot. There will be place for students to leave their luggage while they check in at the
library, and shuttles will be running to all residence halls.

For those arriving via train, we suggest that you get off at the Bronxville station, where cabs are readily
available to take you to campus.

Students may arrive after their assigned move-in time as the formal check-in process will run until 2 p.m.
If your student is arriving after 2 p.m. on the 26th, please have them e-mail me
at pcrandall@sarahlawrence.edu. | will work with your student to make arrangements for their arrival.

As a reminder, all shipments to the College cannot arrive prior to August 15. Packages may be picked up
at the College post office between 8 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. on move-in day once students obtain their ID
card. Shuttles will be running to and from the post office during this time.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me and my staff with any questions that arise throughout the next few
weeks. We can be reached at stuaffairs@sarahlawrence.edu.

Sincerely,

Paige Crandall
Dean of Student Affairs
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